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Message from the Head
Dear Parents and Carers

We have had a great first week back in school after the half term break. The children are showing such focus
within their learning and we look forward to celebrating their successes with you in our parent consultations that
will take place on either 30 November or 1 December. We will send out booking information for these next
week.

Below are some important dates to remember. We know that this half term can be exceptionally busy and we
are trying to ensure that we keep the routines going for our children as much as possible as well as giving our
children the opportunities to participate in school activities that link the curriculum with first hand experiences.

| hope you all have a lovely weekend.
Miss Lock

DATES TO "EMEMCER

Event

Tempest Photos (individual and school-sibling photos only) SCHOOL UNIFORM FOR
EVERYONE (Foundation PE day will be on Wednesday and Year One PE will be on
Monday for this week only)

Date
Tuesday 9 November

Monday 15 November

Wear odd socks to launch our anti-bullying week

Friday 19 November

Children in Need home clothes day (spots and stripes if you want to). Donations are
welcome either via the Parent Pay link below or the bucket on the gate.
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=4943

Wednesday 24 November

Year Five Memory Shanty Performance to Parents / Carers — Time TBC

Tuesday 30 November

Parent Consultations (in classrooms) from 3:30pm

Wednesday 1 December

Parent Consultations (in classrooms) from 3:30pm

Monday 6 December

Whole school trip to the pantomime — NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUB ON THIS DAY

Wednesday 8 December

The Wriggly Nativity — 2pm performance for Foundation Families

Thursday 9 December

The Wriggly Nativity — 2pm performance for Year One Families

Thursday 9 December

KS2 Carol Service (this will be recorded for families to enjoy at a later time)

Friday 10 December

The Wriggly Nativity — 2pm performance for Year Two Families

Wednesday 15 December

Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day

Friday 17 December

End of Term — School Finishes at 13:30pm — NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUB ON THIS DAY



https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=4943
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Devoran Wraparound Newsletter

(05 /11/2021)

This Week’'s News

Wow what a first week back it was
lovely to catch up with the children and
all their half term news. However, the
weather has taken a turn and it has
been rather nippy during our outside
time so if we could ask that the children
all have coats with them so we can
make the most of the dry days as it feels
like they may be few and far between
for the next couple of weeks.

Activities

This week we have had a go at origami,
the children are amazing at thisand itis
a firm favourite at wraparound so we
will be continuing this over the next few
weeks.

We also explored the themes of Bonfire
Night and Diwali making firework
pictures, Kandil lanterns and Rangoli
designs using bright colours. different
shapes and symmetrical patterns. Check
out our work in the photo gallery!

Reminders

Please can we remind you all of the
importance of booking all required
sessions on Parentpay or via
emmafoden@devoranschool.co.uk When
booking it is important to select the
session you require from the drop down
menu, for breakfast club you need to
scroll to the top of the list. This meanswe
can plan for the children’s individual
needs and collect the children promptly
from the classroom.
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